
1

Lou Mansolillo

From: Robert S Smith MD <drrsmith13@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 2:20 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Cc: Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Shekarchi, K Joseph
Subject: Bottle Bill

My name is Robert S Smith MD. I live in East Providence .  I am writing to you today about bill 
H6207 which is a bill that provides extended producer responsibility for packaging and paper, recycling 
of beverage containers, and provides general provisions for oversight of single-stage producer 
organizations.   I support/oppose this bill because i’m sick of seeing the hundreds of plastic and glass 
bottles and nips discarded from people’s cars, thrown on the sides of our roads!!! 
 
In addition, H6207 is preferred to H6205 and H6206 as H6207 addresses both bottle waste and 
requires extended producer responsibility for other packaging. 
   Thank you for your support! 

 
Sent from Robert S. Smith, M.D.'s iPhone 11PRO 
 
 


